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Get your seasonal snapshot taken at EVPL 

Evansville, IN, November 18, 2021 – The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library will offer an 
opportunity to capture memories this holiday season during our newest program, Seasonal 
Snapshots. 

Here is how it works: sign-up for a 15-minute photography session that will take place on 
our festive set. Each session can have up to 6 individuals. You will receive 3-5 digital 
photograph files – perfect for holiday cards or your own personal collection. While an 
EVPL card is encouraged, it is not required for this program, and it is completely free. 

“We are always looking for innovative ways to create experiences for our community, and 
this new program is the perfect way to start the holiday season,” EVPL CEO-Director 
Scott Kinney said. “We hope these photographs capture special memories that will live on 
for generations to come.” 

This program will take place on two dates. Registration is required. 

Registration can be in-person at any EVPL locations or by calling 812.428.8200. 

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library has served our community for more than a 
century. With eight locations throughout Vanderburgh County, immediate access to 
hundreds of thousands of digital resources, and a dedicated team of library professionals, 
EVPL strives to create opportunities for you to discover, explore, and connect with your 
library. For more information, visit evpl.org.  

### 

Saturday, December 4 
9:00 am – 1:00 pm 
EVPL Central 

Monday, December 13 
4:00 – 8:00 pm 
EVPL North Park 

https://www.evpl.org/
mailto:hmckinney@evpl.org
https://events.evpl.org/event/5846714
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